
 

 

WORK SESSION MINUTES 

Monday, November 21, 2022 

8:00 PM Mayor’s Office 

 

An emergency work session was called by the Mayor on Monday, November 21, 2022 at 

8:00 pm in the Mayor’s office. 

 

   In attendance were Mayor Kevin Fitzgerald, Trustees Lynn Pombonyo, Frank Chiara, 

Jennifer Stewart and Michael Longobardi, Village Administrator Gerry Bambrick, Village Clerk 

Susan Walsh and Village Attorney John Ryan.  

 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss police personnel and litigation. 

 

At 8:05 pm Trustee Pombonyo motioned to go into Executive Session, seconded by 

Trustee Chiara and carried unanimously, the Board went into Executive Session.  At 9:11 pm 
Trustee Stewart motioned to come out of Executive Session, seconded by Trustee Longobardi and carried 

unanimously.  No action was taken. 

 

The meeting ended at 9:15 pm. 

 

 

      Susan Walsh 

      Village Clerk 


